
Greater Detroit Chapter board meeting June 19th 2023 

Meeting called to order at 6:05 by president Joe DeSantis 

Minutes from last meeting approved, Keith Opa, 2nd Steve Sutherland 

Treasurer report Mike Schulte, total funds in bank $39,000 all bill paid up 

Discussed IRS impact on our bank account, Mike said no red flags to the IRS 

Music team, Steve Sutherland, Quartets for show have committed.  All set to perform. Ensemble to sing 

at zoo on Wed Sept 20th, paid performance 

Omitting over the rainbow from show 

Lynne will not be coaching in the near future 

Chapter Development (Geoff d’Allemand) see attached sheet 

Programs, George Burkett, sent out invite to several chapters for picnic August 7th 

Waiting for resp9onse and headcount. 

New business, talked about keeping signs for performance at Sylvan Lake in the confines of the Sylvan 

Lake subdivision 

Discussed details on director search for next year’s director for our chorus. 

Discussed recruiting new members, high schools possibly, try to find contact for music departments 

Attendees Steve Sutherland, Keith Opal, John Paul, Joe DeSantis, Tom Marciano, George Burkett and 

John Marsh 

Meeting adjourned at 6:49 PM 

 


